
 

Feedback: DTA Policy Task Team meeting 
 

Building Continuity Management Policy 

The Business Continuity Management Policy is a new policy that was tabled at the previous Chamber 

meeting. The employer has since presented the policy to organised labour during the Policy Task Team 

(PTT) engagement. 

 

The policy aims to: 

 

• Ensure organisational resilience and uninterrupted service delivery. 

• Align with global standards and regulatory requirements, and 

• Preserve the Department’s reputation and ensure continued operations during major disruptions. 

 

Members are encouraged to review the policy (attached) and submit their inputs to 

machupen@cogta.gov.za by no later than 25 June 2025. 

 

Employees who wish to join the PSA can visit the PSA website or contact the nearest PSA Provincial 

Office. 
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